
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Monday, 

February 28, 2022. 

 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

_____ Attention staff and students, this is a reminder that we are doing 

WIDA testing this week. Please keep your voices down in the hallway, 

and do not enter a classroom that has a “Testing - do not disturb sign.” 

If you currently have a student in your classroom that should be testing, 

please send them to Ms. O’Connell’s room now. 

 

_____ There is a yearbook club meeting today for the communications 

committee.  Please make sure you have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up 

for the activity bus during your lunch. 

 

_____ Friday is Plaid Day!  Break out your plaids and show your school 

spirit! 

 

_____ The American Heart Challenge has been extended to the end of 

this week.  Remember that the top 5 fund raisers will have the 

opportunity to pie Mrs. Bus. 

 

_____ If you’re dreaming of some great snacks, we have news for you!  

Our PTSA will be opening the Student Store this Friday, March 4, to 

serve you during lunch.  If possible, bring small bills and quarters. 

 

_____ 8th graders going to Cascade next year, be sure to attend the 

virtual Family Registration night on Wednesday, March 2nd at 6pm to 

find out about courses, Bruin clubs & athletics, and much more!  Link 

will be sent out and available on the Cascade website. 

 

_____ 8th graders going to Jackson can attend the Family Night on 

Tuesday evening, March 15th, at the Jackson high school gym. 

 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 



 


